SJ1: Change in the website address of the Company

On 28/08/2015, Hung Hau Agricultural Corporation announced the change in the website address of the Company as follows:

The website address of the Company will be changed from www.seajoco.vn to www.agri.hunghau.vn with from 28/08/2015.

The old website address will continue existing until the end of 27/08/2015.
